

ENERGY STAR®, a U.S. Environmental Protection Agency program, helps us all save money and protect our environment through energy efficient products and practices. For more information, visit www.energystar.gov.

Dear ENERGY STAR® Office Equipment Stakeholder,

As many of you know, the United States and the European Union share a bilateral agreement on the ENERGY STAR program specific to Office Equipment. This agreement reflects the two regions' commitment to collaborating on and making use of harmonized ENERGY STAR requirements for Office Equipment. In place since 2000, the most recent renewal of the agreement is scheduled to expire in December 2011.

Recognizing the important value this agreement offers to our Office Equipment partners, EPA is writing today to share the good news that negotiation of the next five-year renewal of this agreement is now complete. On November 29, 2011, U.S. EPA Administrator Jackson and EU Energy Commissioner Oettinger initialed the agreement before being distributed to EU Member States for their concurrence. EPA expects this administrative process to be complete in the first half of 2012. The new agreement continues harmonization on computers, imaging equipment, displays, and servers and will be updated with enterprise storage, small network equipment, and uninterruptible power supplies as these ENERGY STAR specification development efforts are completed.

The success of this collaboration is extraordinary, and it is a testament to the continuing commitment of partners like you to develop and market energy efficient Office Equipment. Estimates show that in the last 5 years the U.S. ENERGY STAR program for Office Equipment resulted in savings of more than 223 TWh and energy bill savings of \$22 billion. For the EU market, estimates show that in the last 3 years the EU ENERGY STAR Office Equipment program resulted in savings of more than 10 TWh and energy bill savings of 2 billion euros.

Thank you for your continued support of the ENERGY STAR program.

## For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. Each ENERGY STAR partner organization must have at least one primary contact receiving e-mail to maintain partnership. If you are no longer working on ENERGY STAR, and wish to be removed as a contact, please update your contact status in your MESA account. If you are not a partner organization and wish to opt out of receiving e-mails, you may call the ENERGY STAR Hotline at 1-888-782-7937 and request to have your mass mail settings changed. Unsubscribing means that you will no longer receive program-wide or product-specific e-mails from ENERGY STAR.